Shenzhen Fenda Technology Co., Ltd.

To: SIEMIC ,775 Montague Expressway Milpitas, CA 95035

Declaration letter

Dear Sir,

For our business issue and marketing requirement, we would like to list 2 models humbers

on the reports, as following:
Model No.: BWA15AV110, W16BT

We declare that there is no electrical change has been made to the equipment that alters the
compliance characteristics. The difference of these in model number and silk-screen due to

marketing purposes. Please kindly handle on the project.

Thank you!

Sincerely,
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(signture)

Frank Chenzhonghua

Engineer

Tel: +86-755-27486668

Fax: +86-755-27486663

E-mail: frank.chengzhonghua@fenda.com




